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RCMP Musical Ride Coming to Kindersley 
 
 
The RCMP Musical Ride is coming to Kindersley in celebration of Canada’s 150th 
birthday in 2017. 
 
Kindersley will host the Musical Ride at the West Central Events Centre, May 27-
28, 2017, and is one of 24 communities selected for the tour, which includes 
stops in all ten Canadian provinces and one territory. The tour begins in May and 
continues until September. 
 
The RCMP Musical Ride gives spectators an opportunity to experience the 
RCMP's heritage and traditions, while viewing an impressive display of equine 
skills. It also helps raise funds for local charities and initiatives across Canada. 
 
Kindersley previously hosted the RCMP Musical Ride in 2011. 
 
"We are excited to celebrate Canada's 150th birthday with cities and towns 
across the country and help raise money for their communities in which we 
perform," said Inspector Patrick Egan, Officer in Charge of the Musical Ride. 

Ticket information will be available soon. Visit www.kindersley.ca for more 
details. 

Additional information about the RCMP Musical Ride tour is available at 
www.rcmp-grc.gc.ca.  
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For more information, contact Wayne Gibson, Manager of Communications at 306-463-2675 or communications@kindersley.ca. 
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